
  April 12, 2018 
 

Status of Active Visioning Committee Initiatives 
 
Movie – The movie Courageous was attended by 29 people, which is satisfactory, but we would like to 
do better. Two ideas to attract more people are to personally invite friends and neighbors, and to have 
wider distribution of posters. VCC was mentioned as having good potential for that. 

Gifts for Nursing Home and Assisted Living Residents – The project has been approved by the 
Administrative Council. 
Safe Gathering Training and Certification – Dana put an article in the Fish about the importance of 
getting this training. 
Welcome Slips – The quarterly cycle for placing the welcome slips in Sunday service bulletins began 
on the second Sunday March. Thus, we will continue with the second Sundays of June, September, and 
December. 

Name Tags – The Ad Council approved the expenditure of up to $200 to cover the cost of the lanyards, 
pouches, and materials for the hangers. Marshall has begun making the hangers. 

Next Meeting –The next meeting is scheduled for 7:00 p.m., Thursday, May 10, 2018. 
 
 

 

Calendar of Visioning Committee Event 
 

April •       October       • 
         
May • Pot Luck on the 6th     November   •  Pot Luck on 4th 
 
June  •      December    • 
          
July •  Ice Cream social on the 29th   January        • 
                
August •  Pot Luck on the 5th    February   • Pot Luck on the 3rd 
               
September   •  Bring a Kid to Church month   March • Movie 
        •  Kids’ movie     


